EARTH DAY

The Arnside National School Eco Club have planned some activities for Earth
Day. Earth Day will take place on Friday the 22nd of April.

All of the children are invited to wear green and/or blue and bring £1. They wo
uld like to donate half of the money raised to, Save the Children's Ukraine app
eal, a quarter to 'Team Seas' hitps://teamseas.org/

and the other quarter to "'Team Trees' https://teamtrees.org/ .

They would like to invite children to walk, scoot or cycle to school.

They have asked that all classes have a no or low energy day and to limit new
paper use. They have also asked classes to take part in a few fun Earth Day a
ctivities and | look forward to sharing those with you soon.

Thanks, Mrs Hartropp and the Eco Club!
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